
 

THE GARAGE AND THE YOUNG NORFOLK ARTS FESTIVAL 

 

Are pleased to announce that they will be co- hosting an entire stage area at this year’s 

ROYAL NORFOLK SHOW 

On 1st and 2nd July 2015 

 

If you, your band, school, youth group or organisation would like to perform at the Royal 

Norfolk Show on The Garage/YNAF stage please do get in touch. Performance slots will be 

available throughout the two days between 10.30am and 5.00pm.  

To perform on the stage: email takepart@thegarage.org.uk. In your email please write 

‘Royal Norfolk Show’ in the subject, then in the main body write who you are, what you 

want to do on the stage and a contact phone number which we can call you on to discuss 

possibilities and practicalities. The deadline for performance applications is 5pm on Monday 

15th June 2015.  

We are looking forward to meeting lots of new people and seeing and hearing what you can 

all do. 
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